
 

 

 
 
 
 

June 12, 2025 
 
 
Bristol Town Hall 
303 E Vistula St 
Bristol, IN 46507 
 

RE: CCMG 2025-1 Project Bid Award Recommendation 
 
Dear Bristol Town Council: 
 
This follows JPR’s thorough review of the Bid Packages received by the Town for the CCMG 2025-1 Project.  Bid 
Packages were submitted by Niblock Excavating and Rieth-Riley Construction. 
 
During the review, it was determined that the Grand Total Base Bids as read aloud Thursday, June 5, 2025, are 
accurate with no errors found in Table 1. 
 
Grand Total Base Bid Results, as follows: 
 

Table 1. Grand Total Base Bid Results 

Rieth Riley Construction $ 474,886.20 

Niblock Excavating $ 527,962.00 

Town Engineer’s Estimate $ 736,520.00 

 
All submitted bid packages included all required documentation and are deemed responsive. 
 
As Engineer of Record for the Project, it is therefore recommended that the Bristol Town Council award the 
CCMG 2025-1 Project to Rieth Riley Construction as the lowest “responsive” and “responsible” bidder. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Michael Voll, PE 
Transportation Division Leader 
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